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Note: 2017/175

The New Zealand Permanent Mission to the United Nations presents its compliments
to the Secretariat of the Committee on the Elimination of Racial Discrimination (CERD)
and has the honour to refer to its Note No. 2017/160 outlining New Zealand’s
delegation to CERD-93.

The New Zealand Mission wishes to inform the Secretariat that changes have been
made to the delegation and would therefore be grateful if the Secretariat could modify
the New Zealand delegation to the 93" session of the Committee on the Elimination of
Racial Discrimination to read as follows:

e Mr Rajesh Chhana
Deputy Chief Executive, Policy, Ministry of Justice (Head of delegation)

e Mr Adam Dubas
Manager Civil Law & Human Rights, Ministry of Justice

e Mr James Poskitt
General Manager Working Age Policy, Ministry of Social Development

e Ms Carolyn van Leuven
Deputy Chief Executive, Corrections

e Mr Wally Haumaha
Deputy Chief Executive Maori, Police

e Dr Andrea Schéllmann
Deputy Secretary Education System Policy, Ministry of Education

e Ms Rahera Ohia
Manager, Whanau wellbeing, Te Puni Kokiri

e Ms Wen Powles
Director, Office of Ethnic Communities



e Ms Brittany Whiley
Policy Advisor (Civil Law & Human Rights), Ministry of Justice

¢ Her Excellency Ms lillian Dempster
Permanent Representative, New Zealand Permanent Mission to the UN

e Mr Jarrod Clyne
Deputy Permanent Representative, New Zealand Permanent Mission to the UN

e Ms Christine Conway
Humanitarian Policy Adviser, New Zealand Permanent Mission to the UN

The New Zealand Permanent Mission to the United Nations takes this opportunity to
renew to the Secretariat of the Committee on the Elimination of Racial Discrimination

the assurances of its highest consideration.
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